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MEMORANDUM 

 

Date:  February 7, 2024 

 

To: Honorable Mayor and Councilors 

City Manager 

City Attorney 

Clerk of Council 

 

From: Will Johnson, Planning Director 

 

Subject: Federal Highway Administration request to meet with elected officials  

  
 

Mayor & City Council,  

 

The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) will be in Columbus for certification of 

the MPO on Wednesday, February 21, 2024.  FHWA staff has requested to meet with 

elected officials on Thursday, February 22, 2024, at 8:30 AM at GGC Annex Ground 

Floor Conference Room (attendance not required).  FHWA will also be holding a public 

meeting at the Columbus Library auditorium on February 21, 2024, at 5:00 PM.   

 

Please let me know if you plan to attend. 
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